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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: jqroth@msn.com
Subject: Link to your site and a letter
Attachments: RO2967 5300 Broadway DIR_L_2008-06-25.pdf

Joshua, 

  Attached is the directive letter that I sent out earlier this year for your wife’s former property.  I should have sent this 

to Elizabeth rather than the Adamopoulis’s so just ignore that name as they have nothing to do with the site.  As I 

mentioned in our conversation, Terry Grayson is the contact at ConocoPhillips who can add you to the cc list on the 

reports he prepares.  You can also access all reports that we have for this site online at the link listed at the bottom of 

this page.  If you need help with that please feel free to call or e-mail. 

Regards, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 


